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The new management team at PIX is strongly in favor of open 
lines of communication. Only when we are fully aware of your 
interests and activities will we be in a position to secure 
the best assignments for you.

Please take a few minutes to complete and return the enclosed 
questionnaire. This information will help us to put your work 
in front of the right client. And that should make everybody 
happy '. . .

Sincerely y<

Lynn Nusom \ 
Executive Vice President
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